
Parent Tips 
for helping your child 

be successful in Awana clubs: 
 
 

   
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 

  
 
 

      

   

 

 1. Return your child’s 

      registration form as quickly as 
  possible with complete information.  
This will allow us to give proper care if 
  needed and be able to contact you in  
 case of an emergency. 

2. Help your child keep track of 

what they need to bring to club each 
night: 
 - Bible 
 - Handbook 
 - Club vest or shirt 

3. Please bring your 

child on time. 
 

Awana clubs start 

promptly at 4:00 pm. 

 
This is an important 

time of getting started, 
reminders of special 

events, and large 
group teaching called 

Council Time. 

       ☼The best way for you 

to help your child is to spend 
time with them completing 
handbook pages at home. 

 
Your child’s handbook is  

designed for them to memorize 
Bible verses and learn important 

truths from God’s Word. 
He/she is to complete some of 

this at home during 
the week.   

4. Please pick up your child at 

5:30 pm inside the Awana club 

classrooms.  Due to safety concerns, 
we will not be releasing children to go 
outside to search for their ride.  The 
parking lot is a busy place and we 

want to prevent any accidents.   

Thank You for bringing 

your children to Awana Clubs.  

Thank you for the support you 

give us so we can help them learn 

the truths from God’s Word, and 

show them our love and attention. 

Your Awana leaders will be happy 

to answer any questions.  Feel 

free to talk with us about any  

concerns you have. 


